
The program was attended by 10 women. The instructor 
was Amy Margiotta.  It was a fun relaxing afternoon enjoyed by 
all! Thank you to Barbarah Bennett for organizing the program 
and for baking the yummy treats!
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Setting Up!

Arriving

 













Let’s Get To Work!

Here is what we are 
going to paint today! 









Here We Go….









This looks good…

Satisfied 






The Masterpieces….or Not 

But Boy Did We Have Fun Painting ! 

It was so relaxing!






